
AWARENESS ON RIGHT TO INFORMATION ACT 

 

Awareness on Right to Information Act was organized by the PG Department of Social Work, 

Sindhi College on 19th October 2023. The students of Social Work and the NSS students of 

the college were invited to be benefitted out of the session. The programme commenced 

with the Tamizh Thai Vazhthu and the guests were honoured with memento.Mrs. S. Saranya, 

Counselor and Asst. Professor of Social Work welcomed the gathering. 

 Mrs. Latha Veeramani, Founder of Root Lamp Trust and Mr. J. Nagaraj, RTI Expert of Arapor 

presided over the session. Mrs. Latha addressed the gathering on the structure and function 

of the various aspects of the bodies according to the Indian Constitution in the form of a 

story that was captivating. Mr. Nagaraj the RTI expert briefed interestingly on the need, 

importance and effectiveness of the Right to Information Act. He enlightened the audience 

through his hands on experiences and encouraged every student to take ownership of their 

society and become a Socially Responsible Person.  

Ms. P.C. Janet Nancy proposed the vote of Thanks and the programme was guided 

schematically with Manipandian of II MSW and concluded with the National Anthem. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


